

The Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005
The Windermere & Bowness Chamber of Trade wish to point out that the following letter was received from Butler Thompson Associates on their letter headed paper.



Adrian Faulkner

Secretary, Windermere & Bowness Chamber of Trade

2 Thwaites Howe

116 Craig Walk

Bowness-on-Windermere

LA23 3AX

17th February 2006
Dear Adrian

Non-Domestic Rating (Small Business Rate Relief) England Order 2004

Statutory Instrument No. 3315
The current legislation for the Small Business Rate Relief as mentioned above requires the property to be shown in the rating list on the 1st April of the financial year in order to qualify for this relief.

As a result is discriminates against new properties brought into assessment after the 1st April or which have been merged or divided during the financial year.

This creates an unfair situation for new businesses or those businesses moving to new premises.
We are requesting your support by writing to the Office of the Deputy Prime Minister to amend the Statutory Instrument by the removal of Section 3 (1) (b) (i).

Enclosed is a copy of a reply that we received from the Office of the Deputy Prime Minister to my initial letter which indicates that changes may be made in light of experiences.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Barry Butler Dip Est Man., MRICS

Butler Thompson Associates
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